
INSIDE THIS ISSUE  

Secretaryôs Report ................. 2 

55th Anniversary .................. 3 

Sponsors ................................ 4 

New Members ....................... 5 

Charity  Golf Sponsorship .... 7 

Dinner Meeting Photos  ........ 9 

Half Day Seminar Photos ..... 10 

Ethics Article  ......................... 11 

Education Opportunities  ...... 13 

Sponsorship Opportunities  .. 14 

Executive Committee............ 15 

Committee Chairs ................. 16 

Schedule of Events ................ 16 

Membership Information ..... 17 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events  

 

55th Anniversary Party  

April 10, 2014 

Easy Street 

Pittsburgh, PA  

Click Here to Register  

 

MLBC Dinner  

May 8, 2014 

Muskingum County Conference Center 

Morgantown, WV  

Click Here to Register  

April 2014  

MLBC  

P.O. Box 955  

Bridgeport, WV  26330  

PRESIDENTIAL ADDRESS  

 

Well its spring; so the calendar says. I donôt know about everyone 
else but I have had enough winter. That means a lot coming from 
someone who makes their living from Natural Gas. Letôs hope when 
we meet up in Pittsburgh for NAPE East spring will start to let itself 
be known. 
 
We will be gathering together at NAPE to celebrate the 55 year anni-
versary of the Michael Late Benedum Chapter. I hope everyone can 
join in the festivities that Tara and Jeremy White, and Aaron Yost 
have arranged for us at East Street in Pittsburgh, PA. 
 
In May, [I hope Spring is well sprung by then], we will be meeting in 
Zanesville, OH at the Muskingum County Conference Center. I look 
forward to seeing my Ohio counterparts and taking in an educational 
talk from Mr. John E. Keller, Esq. with Vorys, Sater, Seymour & 
Pease. 
 
Our upcoming meeting in Pittsburgh will be the last call for nomina-
tions for 2014-2015 Officers.  
 
See you in Pittsburgh!. 
 
Charles E. Heilmann, CPL 
2013-2014 President 

VISIT US AT BOOTH #209 

http://mms.mlbc-aapl.org/Calendar/moreinfo.php?eventid=27808
http://mms.mlbc-aapl.org/Calendar/moreinfo.php?eventid=27809
http://www.napeexpo.com/nape-shows/nape-east
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T he MLBC held an Executive Committee meeting on 
Thursday, March 13, 2014 at the Waterfront Hotel in 

Morgantown, WV prior to the March dinner meeting.  Topics 
of discussion included By-Laws, Spring Golf Event, member-
ship, membership directory, West Virginia MLBC license plate 
program, and the upcoming meetings/educational 

events/social events.  
 
The By-Laws Committee, at the direction of the Executive Committee, is currently re-
viewing and making suggested revisions to the By-Laws to clarify certain Articles.  Ac-
cording to the By-Laws, they may be changed or amended by a majority vote of the 
members present at any three (3) consecutive meetings of the Chapter provided that 
written notice of said meeting shall have been mailed or e-mailed to the membership at 
least one (1) week prior to said meeting. 
 
Oglebay Resort in Wheeling, West Virginia will be home to the Annual Spring Charity 
Golf Event benefiting WVU Childrenôs Hospital on Thursday, June 12.  Both the Palmer 
Course and the Jones Course are reserved.  Sponsorship opportunities are in this news-
letter and registration for the event will be released in the next couple weeks. 
 
This month, be on the lookout for your MLBC membership card and directory.   
 
The West Virginia MLBC license plate program needs your help.  Member Ben King 
worked through the approval process of the State of West Virginia to bring our West 
Virginia members this great opportunity to display our profession.  If the program 
gains the support of our West Virginia members, Ben will attempt to bring the same 
opportunity to our Pennsylvania and Ohio members.  If you havenôt purchased a plate, 
go the MLBC website and sign up.  
 
The balance of 2014 is shaping up to be an exciting year for the MLBC.  In April, weôre 
celebrating our 55th Anniversary at Easy Street in downtown Pittsburgh with national 
recording artist Patrick Sweany.  In June and September weôll be supporting charities 
by playing golf on championship golf courses.  In August weôll be cheering on the Pi-
rates at PNC Park.  And finally, not only has the Education Committee lined up excel-
lent speakers for the balance of our dinner meetings, but they are currently planning a 
rig tour to be held this summer.   
 
Donôt miss out on any of these great opportunities to network, learn and have fun!  
 
 
Aaron Yost, CPL 
2013-2014 MLBC Secretary 


